
December 15, 2019  - 9:00 Classes 10:30 Worship 

DILLSBURG BIC CHURCH 
GROWING DEEP      REACHING FAR 
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The Doulos, our church newsletter, needs writers for the 

New Year! If you are interested in writing a cover story to share a 

personal, inspirational story or testimony, please contact Carolyn 

Kimmel.  

 

Is your house inundated with toys? Does the thought of more 

toys under the Christmas tree make you want to clean out? If so, 

consider donating some of your gently used toys to our baby and 

toddler nurseries! We can use toys of all sizes, books and puzzles. 

Please email Patty Cathro and let her know what you have to donate 

before bringing it to the church. Our kiddos thank you! 

 

It’s not too late to sign up for the Perspectives on the World 

Christian Movement Course. The early bird special ends this Sunday 

the 15th so check it out and register for the course online today 
at:  https://class.perspectives.org/Visitor/Public.aspx?ClassId=434622. 

Then tell Esther Spurrier so Global Outreach can provide the schol-

arship for you. 

 

Calendar Note: The church office will be closing at 1 pm on Mon-

day, December 23 for an extended holiday break and will reopen at  

9 am on Monday, January 6, 2020. The email will be checked periodi-

cally and you may contact the pastors directly as needs arise.  



Welcome Guests  To better connect with you we encourage you to  

complete a Connection Card tear-off. You may drop it in the offering 

plate OR bring it to Connection Center in the lobby so that we can 

greet you and give you a welcome packet.  

Offering envelopes for 2020 are in mailboxes this week. Please con-

tact the office (717-432-3847 or office@dillsburgbic.org) if you did not 

receive envelopes but would like them for the new year. 

 

Plan to join us in prayer walking Saturday, December 28 at 9:00 

a.m.. Our plan is to walk and pray through neighborhoods in Dillsburg. 

If the weather is not suitable to walk, we can prayer walk through our 

church building. Children and strollers and are welcome! Please contact 

Kimberly Tucker with any questions. 

 

In case of inclement weather, the policy of DBIC is to cancel any 

morning activities if Northern York School District is on a 2-hour de-

lay.  This would not impact afternoon and evening activities.  All activi-

ties will be canceled if the district is closed for the day or dismisses ear-

ly due to the weather.  If there are activities on the weekends or days 

when school is not in session, please check for radio and TV (ABC27) 

announcements or our website (www.dillsburgbic.org) for information 

regarding closures. 

“Where do my children go during worship?” 

 

Kindergarten through 5th grade will be joining us for the first part of  

the service and then will be released to their classes mid-service.   

Cherub Church (k-grade 2) meets in the class across from the men's 

restroom and Junior Church (grades 3-5) will be meeting in Room B1.  

 

Please pick your child up from their classroom in a timely  

manner after the service.  If you're visiting, please fill out the tear-

off Connection card with your child(ren)’s info and bring it along with 

your child(ren) to meet their teacher near the coffee bar/Connection 

Center when the children are dismissed from the service.  
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Contact us: 

 

Office hours: Mon-Thurs 9-1  

 717-432-3847 

dillsburgbic.org  

office@dillsburgbic.org 

 

Senior Pastor:  
 Rob Douglass,  

 rob.douglass@dillsburgbic.org 

   

Associate Pastor:  
Jeffrey Conrady, 

 jeff.conrady@dillsburgbic.org  
  

Worship Intern:  
 Jacob Fitzmaurice,  

 worshipintern@dillsburgbic.org 

 

260 

$11,456.27 

$950.00 

 

$440,057.69 

$462,410.09
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